
DATE:  2-25-2013 

FAX To:  Ms. Elizabeth Dickinson, Esq. 

Chief Counsel 

Rm. 4536 

Food and Drug Administration 

Silver Spring, MD 20993-0002 

(T) 301-796-8540 

(F) 301-847-8637 

E-mail: Elizabeth.Dickinson@fda.hhs.gov 

 

SUBJECT:  YOUR LETTER OF FEBRUARY 22, 2013, TO MR. JOHN 

HNATIO AT FOODQUEST TQ, LLC 

 

NOTE:   

 
Dear Ms. Dickinson: 

 

We received your letter of February 22, 2013, asking for a response to your letter of January 28, 2013.  

On February 12, 2013, we faxed our response directly to your office.  I have made direct contact with 

your office to make certain that you receive the attached copy of our original response.  Thank you very 

much for your willingness to look into this matter.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact 

me at 240-439-4476 x-11.  You can also reach me at e-mail: jhnatio@thoughtquest.com  Best regards, 

John. 

 

FROM: 

 
John Hnatio 

Chief Science Officer 

FoodQuestTQ 

4720 Hayward Drive 

Suite 104 

Frederick, MD 21702 

240-439-4476 X-11 

E-mail: jhnatio@thoughtquest.com  
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